

You're Invited to a Public Open House!

APS has initiated a process of identifying alignment alternatives for a new 230 kilovolt (230 kV) transmission line that will connect the existing Sundance Generating Station to the recently permitted Pinal South Substation, both located in unincorporated Pinal County.

APS along with its environmental consultant, Arcadis, is hosting an Open House to inform the public about the project, discuss potential route options under consideration, and to gather your comment and input on the project. The Open House is intended to allow for an informal exchange of ideas and information regarding APS development plans.

Mark your calendars to attend the Open House.

Tuesday, August 14, 2007
5:30 to 7:30 p.m.
Central Arizona College – Residence Life Classroom
8470 N. Overfield Road
Coolidge, Arizona 85228

(From the main entrance to the campus, take the first left into the residence life parking lot and follow the signs to the meeting room.)

We look forward to the opportunity to discuss this project with you and hope to see you at the Open House. The public may attend any time between 5:30 and 7:30 p.m. to talk one-on-one with project team members and review detailed project information. For more information about the Sundance to Pinal South 230kV Transmission Project, go to http://siting.aps.com and select the link for "Current Projects," or call 1-866-472-4484 and select Option 2 for Greg Bernosky, the APS Project Manager.

